Anti-Bullying Program for Secondary Schools

Ballarat Community Health offers an Anti-Bullying Program to secondary school students in Year 10.  The program consists of a series of fun activities, as well as a performance by the Ballarat Community Health Creative Learning Team.  The program promotes self-evaluation, consideration, positive behaviour and awareness, as well as creating conversation around how and why bullying may occur and how to prevent it.

Using interactive tools, the Creative Learning Team lead a series of activities and discussions to encourage students to reflect on their own behaviours.  While the program targets bullying and the consequences it can have, it also promotes team work and mental health and wellbeing as the development of these skills is an integral part of their education.

Please contact Bridget Campbell on (03) 5338 4500 or by email at BridgetC@bchc.org.au to register your interest in this or any other school opportunities.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ballarat Community Health staff require a minimum of four weeks notice when working in schools.
